
  
 

 

 

 

 

MOORINE ROCK PRIMARY SCHOOL 

Newsletter 

Issue: 3                                                 1st March, 2022 

 

Moorine South Road, MOORINE ROCK 

PH: (08)  90489 800 

Email: MoorineRock.PS@education.wa.edu.au  

Website: http://www.moorinerockps.wa.edu.au 

“Reach for the Stars” 

 
Principals Message 

Dear Parents and Guardians, 

 

COVID-19 Update  

Yesterday, the Premier announced Level 2 public health measures which will come into effect on Thursday 3 March. They 

include the requirement for adults and children in Years 3 and above to wear masks at all indoor public settings.  

 

This means our students in Year 3 and above will now need to wear a mask indoors at school. The usual exemptions apply, 

such as removing the mask to eat, drink, take medicine or while doing vigorous exercise. 

 

You may wish to speak to your child about wearing a mask, and that their friends will also be wearing them. Wearing masks 

in the classroom will help to reduce the spread of the virus. If your child is in Kindergarten to Year 2, you may wish to let them 

know that they will see other children around the school wearing a mask, just like their teacher does. Our staff will continue 

to explain to our students the importance of wearing a mask to support each other and help keep our community safe. 

 

Parents are required to provide their child with masks for their school days. We have a small number of child’s masks on 

hand but they are for emergencies only.  

 

Voluntary Contributions 

Your voluntary contributions assist the school in providing materials to improve your child’s learning experiences. It would be 

fantastic if all contributions could be received during Term One. Please pay by direct deposit to our ANZ Account. The     

Voluntary Contribution of $40 equates to $10.00 per term.                                     

 

BSB 016710  

ACCOUNT NUMBER 253884676.  

 

Labour Day 

Monday 7th March is a public holiday. Staff and students do not attend school. We will welcome students back to school on 

Tuesday 8th March. Enjoy your long weekend wherever you may end up.  

 

School Council  

I am still seeking one parent representative for our school council. It is imperative that another parent joins. The school coun-

cil is a vital aspect of our school governance. If you are interested in or would like to find out more please contact me as 

soon as possible.  

 

Olympics Day 

I would like to extend a big talk you to our wonderful students 

and school community who helped raise $78.60 for the Moorine 

Rock Bushfire Brigade. We have been told that the money will 

be put towards a new fridge for the fire truck. Congratulations 

to our student leaders who successfully ran their first fundraiser. 

We look forward to more in the future.  

 

Lauren Suttie  

Principal 

mailto:MoorineRock.PS@education.wa.edu.au
http://www.moorinerockps.wa.edu.au/


 

Upcoming Events 

Week Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Weekend 

Week 5 

28/2 

Kindy Day 

1/3 

Newsletter 

2/3 3/3 

Kindy Day 

4/3  

Week 6 

  

7/3 

Labour Day 
Public Holiday 

8/3 9/3 

  

10/3 

Kindy Day 

11/3 

  

 

Week 7 

14/3 

Kindy Day 

15/3 

Newsletter 

16/3 

  

17/3 

Kindy Day 

18/3  

 Tuesday is Library day for both classrooms—please bring in 

your library bags 

 Thursday will be Library for our Kindy students 

 Thursday is sport for both classrooms 

 Friday is icy pole day—these are being sold for 50 cents each 

 Monday, 7th March is Labour Day Public Holiday– Staff and  

Students do not attend school. 

 Monday, 4th April is our School Photo Day (change of date) 

 

IMPORTANT DATES TO REMEMBER  



FROM OUR JUNIOR ROOM WITH MS BURTON 



FROM OUR JUNIOR ROOM WITH MS BURTON 



FROM OUR JUNIOR ROOM WITH MS BURTON 



FROM OUR SENIOR ROOM WITH MR ELLIS  

Hello to all from the Senior Room 

Learning is now in full swing and students are back into the daily 
rhythm of the classroom.  In History we are looking at Celebra-
tions and Commemorations this term.  We have started with Chi-
nese New Year and are moving on to ANZAC day.  Later in the 
term their will be an opportunity for students to work on a project 
about a special day at home.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Above is a picture of 
some of the class dressed 
in Chinese costume as 
part of our learning.   

For our reading reward 
this term students who 
complete 40 nights of 
reading and gain 20 Lexile 
points (at school) will get 
to come to lunch with 
Miss Suttie and I at the 
Moorine Tavern. 



FROM OUR SENIOR ROOM WITH MR ELLIS  

In writing we have been concentrating on narrative writing, that’s 
story writing  for the older ones among us. We have started with 
‘sizzling starts’. That is trying to write an exciting opening to a story 
to get the reader hooked.  Below are examples of all students efforts 
on a story called ‘The Birthday’. 



FROM OUR SENIOR ROOM WITH MR ELLIS  



FROM OUR SENIOR ROOM WITH MR ELLIS  



FROM OUR SENIOR ROOM WITH MR ELLIS  



FROM OUR SENIOR ROOM WITH MR ELLIS  



FROM OUR SENIOR ROOM WITH MR ELLIS  



Happy Birthday to  

No birthdays for this fortnight 

Star of  Week Senior Room 

Term 1 Week 4 

Star of  Week Junior Room 

Term 1 Week 4 

Star of  Week Junior Room 

Term 1 Week 4 



Star of  Week Senior Room 

Term 1 Week 5 

Star of  Week Junior Room 

Term 1 Week 5 

Happy 11th Birthday Claire 








